


has not been fully considered by the Applicant.
I urge you to consider the devasting impact SPR’s application would have on
tourism, local jobs, the local economy and the livelihoods of people living in the
area and I ask that you recommend a ‘split decision’ so that:
 
1.       The offshore turbines are recommended for consent.
2.       The onshore infrastructure is rejected in favour of full consideration of better
locations for this infrastructure where the adverse

impacts are minimised at a brownfield or industrialised site.
 
With kind regards
Angela Mallinson




